
 
 

حِيم حْمَنِ الره ِ الره  بِسْمِ اللَّه
12/12/2021 Worldwide Hararis Zoom Meeting Resolution 

We, Worldwide Hararies unanimously passed the guidelines listed below as a frame of reference that 

should be adhered by all Harari individuals and organizations for the betterment, safety, and security of 

our people. Any entity that refused to comply with these directives should be considered ‘enemy of 

Harari people’ (BANDAS) and appropriate measures should be taken to stop them from endangering our 

people. 

1) Freedom of Expression should be guaranteed to all 
2) The natural law of inextricability of rights & responsibilities should be adhered by all 
3) Individuals and organizations should take ownership & responsibility for their actions  
4) Those who are taking an action that might have an adverse effect on the safety of our people 

must consult with the stakeholders in advance.  
5) We must develop a culture of discussion regardless of whether we agree/disagree on issues. 

Worldwide Harari Information exchanging meetings should be held periodically. 
6)  Afochas, Mugads, NGOs, Religious and Political Organizations should follow their organization’s 

rules and regulations and should avoid involving on other organizations task. Flip floppers who 
jump from one organization to another to creating havoc should be identified and stopped by 
any means necessary. 

7) The existing political organizations (HRM, Haddid, &Harari PP) and emerging once should held 
periodical meeting to consult on Harari safety and security issues. 

 

  May Allah Bless Emirate of Harar 

 
 
HRM (The sponsor of Worldwide Hararis Zoom Meeting) 
 
 
Best Regards 
Biraq UL Harar; Director of HISPA (Harari Intelligence & Strategic Planning Agency)   
 
** If you have any question or feedback, please do not hesitate contact us via our website, email or phone that are listed on the 
header of this letter 

           
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://bismillah-arrahman.blogspot.com/2010/07/blog-post.html
http://bismillah-arrahman.blogspot.com/2010/07/blog-post.html

